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Hi Pierre 

 

Thank you for taking the time to email me with your comments and suggestion for a skatepark in 

Lake Tekapo. 

 

There are a number of changes planned for the town but none of them include a skatepark, 

because this is the first time that I can recall it being suggested.  

 

I will ensure that your email is put on an agenda and distributed to the members of the Lake 

Tekapo Community Board for their consideration. The Community Board make decisions about 

projects and amenities within the town boundaries.  

 

Please don't hesitate to contact me again if you haven't heard from anyone but do allow a month 

or two because our meeting cycle is on a six-weekly basis and it takes time to go through the 

process.  

 

Kind regards 

Claire  

 

-------- Original message -------- 

From: Pierre Montelle <pierre.montelle@gmail.com>  

Date: 06/10/2015 10:05 pm (GMT+12:00)  

To: Mackenzie District Mayor <mayor@mackenzie.govt.nz>  

Subject: mdc - mayor  

Dear council,  

 

My Family own a batch in Tekapo, beautiful place, amazing views and great people. 

 

But, there is some competition for Tekapo, 

 

Skateparks… 

 

Most places around Tekapo have very decent skateparks but knowing its about 1 hour away from 

tekapo, Who can be bothered to drive away from this beautiful place?  

 

That is why I think Tekapo should have a skatepark this would probably boost the popularity by 

a heap, I skate and It is always sad knowing that I couldn’t bring my wheels to Tekapo because 

of the lack of places to roam.  

 

Now about the competition, Geraldine has a decent skatepark this link will take you to it, Twizel 

has more of a street-park if you were to make a skatepark in Tekapo it would finish the recipe of 

greatness in the Mackenzie district.  

 

Thanks 

 

Pierre Montelle   
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